










After 33 years of service to Marshall School, and 36 years teaching, Paul 
Pearson will retire at the end of the 2023-24 school year. Mr. Pearson has been 
a distinguished math teacher and is best known for his witty sense of humor, 
his knowledge of baseball history and statistics, and his love for the Minnesota 
Twins. Mr. Pearson’s desk is a popular gathering spot, not only for math help, 
but also for the honest and sincere advice and listening ear he provides students 
about life in general. He also introduced the student community to the game of 
Sudoku as an excellent source of extra credit, and the Stock Market Game as an 
excellent source of fake income. Paul looks forward to spending more time with 
his grandson, Walter, and in his wood shop.

PAUL PEARSON

Dr. Susan Nygaard, a beloved and revered English teacher to many, will retire 
from Marshall School at the of the school year. In a career that spans 36 years, 
with 28 at Marshall, Dr. Nygaard has taught nearly every student who has 
graduated from Marshall during that time. Many alums will recall her unique and 
memorable lessons, including Edwin Morgan Day, a holiday she made up over 20 
years ago to honor the Scottish poet, which involves recent alumni adding to the 
mystery and curiosity of the event. Many of Dr. Nygaard’s alums fondly recall the 
days she spent in her rocking chair at the front of the class, which aptly displays 
a cheeky warning to all:  “Beware of the DRAAGYN.” In retirement, Susan plans 
to continue her forays into the forests seeking out the elusive flora and dead fauna 
hidden in nature and posting about them on Facebook.

DR. SUSAN NYGAARD

































UPCOMING MARSHALL
SCHOOL EVENTS

FOREST SCHOOL GRANDPARENTS and GRANDFRIENDS DAY 
May 24, 2024

GRADUATION
June 7, 2024






